
Albers School of Business and Economics
Offers Laid Off Tech Workers Up to $15K in
Scholarships

The tech industry has experienced an extraordinary

wave of layoffs over the past few months.
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Eligibility Requirements Include Previous

Full-Time Employment in US-

Headquartered Tech Firm and Job

Termination After September 1, 2022

SEATTLE, WA, UNITED STATES,

November 30, 2022 /

EINPresswire.com/ -- Seattle

University’s Albers School of Business

and Economics has launched a

program dubbed Project Pivot to

support current and prospective

graduate students whose jobs were

terminated in the recent wave of tech

layoffs.

The program aims to support workers

who had been employed full-time for a

US-headquartered tech firm listed in

the Layoffs.fyi tracker and were

terminated after September 1, 2022.

Eligible current Albers students can

receive up to $15K in total scholarship

assistance, depending on their

remaining credits to degree completion, if enrolled full-time. Total scholarship assistance

includes current scholarship awards and the amount of additional funding is determined on a

case-by-case basis.

Eligible new students must enroll full-time in Albers' Professional MBA, Master’s in Finance,

Master’s in Accounting & Analytics, or Master’s in Business Analytics programs in either Winter or

Spring 2023 quarters. The traditional GMAT/GRE entrance exam requirement as well as

application fees have been waived. More information about the program's requirements for new

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://www.seattleu.edu/business/?utm_source=EIN&amp;utm_medium=referral&amp;utm_campaign=Project+Pivot
https://www.seattleu.edu/business/?utm_source=EIN&amp;utm_medium=referral&amp;utm_campaign=Project+Pivot
https://www.seattleu.edu/business/graduate/scholarships/project-pivot/?utm_source=EIN&amp;utm_medium=referral&amp;utm_campaign=Project+Pivot


Seattle University's Albers School of Business and

Economics launched their MBA in Sport and

Entertainment Management in March 2021

students can be found on the Project

Pivot program page.

The deadline to apply for Winter 2023

quarter is December 9, 2022 while the

deadline to apply for Spring 2023

quarter is March 10, 2023.

Tech plays an oversized role in Seattle’s

economy. The Seattle Times has

estimated that 5,900 tech and tech-

related jobs in Seattle were lost in

October alone. This estimate preceded

Amazon’s shedding of 10,000 jobs and

Meta’s 11,000 job cuts in early

November.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/603923277

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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